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Matthew C. Cox 
Waddey & Patterson P.C. 
Roundabout Plaza 
1600 Division Street, Suite 500 
Nashville, TN  37203 
 

Asetek, Inc.  

Dear Mr. Cox: 

We have not heard back from you regarding your investigation of Asetek's cease and 
desist letter to Swiftech.  When may we expect your response?  Asetek is concerned by 
Swiftech's continuing infringement of the ’764 and ’362 patents. 

Asetek has spent many years and a great deal of money developing what has become the 
industry standard for sealed liquid cooling systems.  In order to protect this investment, Asetek 
has worked to protect its innovations with patents and utility models in important countries such 
as the United States, Europe and China.  As I’m sure you’re aware, Asetek vigorously enforces 
its intellectual property rights against infringers and copyists that would profit from Asetek’s 
hard work and investments.  Asetek has taken enforcement actions against both Cooler Master 
and CoolIt in U.S. District Court, as well as against CoolIT in Europe. 

Turning to your question, Asetek does not offer licenses to its proprietary technology or 
intellectual property.  Asetek would be willing to discuss the possibility of supplying its 
integrated pump units to Swiftech and Swiftech could possibly integrate its own radiators, fan 
and tubes.  Please let me know if Swiftech is interested in discussing such an arrangement. 

 Please contact me directly with any questions you may have. 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Robert F. McCauley 

RFM/nos 
Enclosure(s) 


